
FAIR HOUSING INFORMATIONAL FAIR 
 

The Town of Smithfield has received a Small Cities Community 

Development Block Grant (CDBG). As a part of the grant’s Fair 

Housing Activities, the Town of Smithfield on December 21, 2023 

between 3:00 and 5:00 PM in the Council Chambers of the Town 

Hall (350 East Market Street Smithfield, NC 27577), will provide 

informational materials on Federal Fair Housing laws. It will also 

provide information materials on North Carolina Housing 

Finance Agency programs. For individuals not able to come to the 

December 21, 2023 fair, packets of the information offered can 

be obtained at the Town Manager Office located in the Municipal 

Building during regular business hours. 

This information is available in Spanish or any other language 

upon request. Please contact, Michael Scott, Town Manager, 

(919) 934-2116 ext.1104, Town Manager’s Office, 350 East 

Market Street, P.O. Box 761, Smithfield, NC 27577 for 

accommodations for this request. 

Esta información está disponible en español o en cualquier otro 
idioma bajo petición. Por favor, Michael Scott, Gerente de la 
ciudad, (919) 934-2116 ext. 1104, Town Manag- er’s Office, 350 
East Market Street, P.O. Box 761, Smithfield, NC 27577 póngase 
en contacto con de aloja- miento para esta solicitud. 
 


